
Submitter: Gregory Meyers 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

Measure 114 has been struck down in several ways because every portion of it is 

unconstitutional.  Now legislators are trying an end run to bring it in  a different way.  

Shame on them!!!!!!!!!   These restrictions will NEVER stop illegal possession of a fire 

arm.   I completely oppose this bill.  Work on BEHALF of the people you are 

supposed to SERVE!!!!! 


